
Suspension of eTAX services

     The Inland Revenue Department announced today (September 4) that all
eTAX services will be suspended from 4pm on September 8 to 9pm on September 9
for a system upgrade. The department apologises for any inconvenience caused.

     For enquiries, please call 187 8088 during office hours.
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